
 

 

 

NOTICE 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

Please Take Notice the Marilla Town Board will be having a Special 
Meeting on Tuesday September 2, 2025, at 7:00 pm. The purpose of 
the meeting is for the following item. 
 

1. To Authorize the Supervisor to enter into a contract for Carnival 
rides and concessions for July 3-5, 2026. 
 

  Anyone needing special arrangements to attend please contact 
the Marilla Town Hall prior to the Meeting date.   
  

 

Sharon Foersch  
Marilla Town Clerk 
 
August 28, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 


